
July 10, 2018                                                                             Special Meeting 
          

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Ken Abrams and Mark 
Smeby present.  Merlin Bartz absent.   
 

Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 
following vote: Ayes: Abrams and Smeby. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent:  Bartz. 

 
Motion by Abrams, second by Smeby, carried to approve the agenda.    
 
Motion by Abrams, second Smeby, carried to approve the request for County Bible Reading Marathon 

on county grounds on July 14, 2018.     
 
Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to clarify the motion from the DD #23 drainage hearing 

to accept the engineers report for reclassification and approve the reclassification of DD #23.  Detailed minutes 
are in the DD #23 book at the auditor’s office.    
   

Motion by Smeby, second by Abrams, carried to adjourn at 11:52 A.M.  The next meeting of the Board 
of Supervisors will be Monday, July 16, 2018 at 9:00 A.M.   

 
 
____________________________  ____________________________ 
Jacki A. Backhaus    Kenneth J. Abrams 
Deputy Auditor                  Chairperson 


